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RE: Your School’s Dental Visit has been Postponed

As a precautionary measure to the coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak, the 
Australian Dental Foundation will be postponing our ‘My School Dentist’ 
dental visit at your school until further notice.

We encourage you to still complete and return your consent forms to your 
site, and you’ll be notified new dates for our upcoming dental visit soon. 
We do apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.

Should you have any questions or any concerns, please contact us on  
(08) 7226 1709 or email at sa@dentalfoundation.org.au

We thank you for your patience and support during this time.

Yours Sincerely,

Emily Noll
Program Coordinator
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